MT. VERNON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL NEWS

A CARING SCHOOL COMMUNITY DEDICATED TO EXCELLECE SEPTEMER 1, 2023

WELCOME BACK!

We have had a great week here at MtVES. The students have hit the ground running and have had fun reconnecting and making new friends. We are sending home paperwork for the AUP/Device and we need you to fill it out and return to school on Tuesday, September 5,23. If you have not filled out your day one forms in powerschool, lag in today and complete them today.

Great News! Mt. Vernon Elementary has partnered with <u>PickUp Patrol</u> to help better manage our dismissal process (<u>Traducción Española</u>).

PickUp Patrol provides a layer of safety to our dismissal process by authorizing plan changes and automatically tracking student dismissal plans. The application reduces interruptions, speeds up dismissal time, and is administered by our own staff.



ALL plan changes should now be submitted through PickUp Patrol. When making changes, please do not send notes, emails, or call the office, except in an emergency.

Important Action Needed: Please take a few minutes to set up your account so that we can accurately dismiss your child(ren).

If you have not gone into PickUp Patrol to confirm your students' after-school schedule please do so today.



The Scholastic Book Fair will be running all next week during the lunch period for your students. You must be an approved volunteer.



HERFE'S WHAT IS FOR LUNCH WEEK OF 9/5-8

Monday: Holiday

Tuesday: Tender BBQ Pulled Pork on a bun.

Wednesday: Delicious Cheese Lasagna w/dinner roll.

Thursday: Terrific Chicken Quesadilla w/salsa.

Friday: Oven-Baked Pizza.